
 

CIRCULAR NO-DDPS/06/2020-21 

Subject:- Mother’s Day 

 Date:- 15th july 2020 

Dear parents 

 Mother Nature is currently listing the resilence of human species .We sincerely hope all of you are safe 
and secure with in the comforts of your home. 

          Our Dhauladhar staff is working tirelessly to keep the students constructively engaged. 

        We are conducting online classes ,sharing recorded lectures. Solving students problem.Keeping  a 
close a watch on the attendance of students in the classes taking frequent feedbacks and we plan to 
continue this process till the students are back in school. 

        Our sincere thanks to all the parents for generously appreciating our teachers for the same . To 
keep the morale of the staff high and to enable us to pay up the salaries of the teachers, admin 
staff,peon ,guards etc. We approach you with a request. All those parents who are in a position to pay 
now to please come forward and deposit the fee(through online) as early as possible(through you have 
the option to deposit it later as per your convenience) 

              I extend my gratitude and look forward to the same cooperation and partnership in future too. 

 

Regards  

Princiapl  

DDPS  

 


